
 

 

11 June 2019 

EFFECT OF THE CONTAINER DEPOSIT SCHEME ON 
BEVERAGE PRICES 

Terms of reference 

The Treasurer has asked the Economic Regulation Authority to monitor the prices of 
beverages affected by the Container Deposit Scheme. The scheme is expected to commence 
in early 2020.  

The ERA will report to the Treasurer on the effect of the scheme on prices and ways to address 
any adverse effects. 

A copy of the terms of reference is available on the ERA’s website. 

Further information 

General enquiries 

Analena Gilhome  
Ph: 08 6557 7975 
info@erawa.com.au 

Media enquiries 

Natalie Warnock 
Ph: 08 6557 7933 | Mob: 0428 859 826 
media@erawa.com.au 
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